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Aurora State Airport Master Plan Website Comments

Name Eric Winston

Organization Self

Comments or questions? There is already a huge shortage of hangars
at Aurora. The proposed destruction of
hangars makes no sense with the economic
damage it will cause by evicting multiple
businesses with no options of relocating at
the airfield. A vehicle lane could be built away
from the taxiway and would be much safer
and not require hangar removal. I'm for all of
the improvements at the airfield but only
with no destruction of hangars. I also
propose the ODAV approve the development
and airfield access to more hangars on the
north end of the airport to satisfy hangar
demand without an undue red-tape filled
approval process.

I would like to receive email updates.

If you would like a
response, please tell us
the best way to contact
you:

Email

Email ewinston70@yahoo.com

Phone Number (503) 708-1079
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